Appendix I

215 July 2022

To: The Secretary, Town Planning Board, Hong Kong.

Subject: Application for Permission Under Section 16 of The Town Planning
Ordinance - Workshop & on Level 1 Wah Yiu Industrial Centre, Nos. 30-32 Au
Pui Wan Street, Shatin, New Territories. (Application No.: A/ST/1006)

Dear The Secretary, Town Planning Board

Please kindly note that Fire Services Department (FSD) has provided comment
on the means of escape from the building on 12th July 2022. As such, I would
like to fulfil the requirement to rectify this issue before The Town Planning Board

to assess the application and request to defer this application for two months.

Once again to thank for your support in this application!

regards
Ayfthorisgfl Agent
Fyng Tak Sheung Philip



